

July 29, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2027:

I am writing this letter to extend an invitation to all <u>incoming freshmen</u>. We will be hosting a freshmen orientation on <u>Wednesday, August 23 beginning at 8:30 am.</u> The tentative schedule for the day will be as follows...

8:30: All freshmen will meet in the auditorium for a welcome and to meet teachers

8:45: Break out sessions with teachers

10:30: Hand out schedules and locker assignments

Allow students to find classrooms and become familiar with teachers and the building.

11:00: High School Student Panel

I am hopeful that all incoming freshmen will be able to attend this event. It is our belief that by offering this orientation to all freshmen, they will have the opportunity to brush up on some of the very important skills all freshmen will need going into high school. Also, the students will be getting their locker assignments and schedules, so feel free to have them bring their school supplies with them.

I receive many questions each year about parent attendance at this. Parents are welcome to attend, but very few actually do. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Laura Eide High School Counselor Whitehall School District 7155384364 eidel@whtiehallsd.k12.wi.us